
Resource Name Contact Name Address Contact Information Description 
The Asthma Center 
(Langhorne) 
 

 
 

 

Penn’s Square at 
Oxford Valley, Suite 
305 
404 Middletown 
Blvd. 
Langhorne, PA 
19047 
 

 

(215) 750-7040 
http://www.asthmacenter.com/asthma-
center-allergists-allergy-specialists.html 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The allergy and 
asthma doctors at The 
Asthma Center strive 
to provide the best 
allergy, asthma, 
immunology, and 
sinus care to patients 
using the latest 
diagnostic tools and 
treatment strategies. 
Our allergists are 
focused on fostering 
strong communication 
with patients and 
improving quality of 
life. We have decades 
of medical experience 
treating patients, and 
our allergists are 
recognized as Top 
Doctors and Super 
Doctors. Taking care of 
you is our top priority! 
 

Aldie Counseling 
Center (Doylestown) 
 

 Aldie Medical Arts 
Building  
11 Welden Drive 
Doylestown, PA 
18901    
 

(215) 345-8530 ext. 122 
tobacco@aldie.org. 
http://www.aldie.org/a_programs-smoking-
cessation.php 
 
 
 
 

The Tobacco 
Treatment Program at 
Aldie Counseling 
Center is a 
comprehensive 
tobacco cessation 
counseling program 
open to adult Bucks 
County residents. 

http://www.asthmacenter.com/asthma-center-allergists-allergy-specialists.html
http://www.asthmacenter.com/asthma-center-allergists-allergy-specialists.html
mailto:tobacco@aldie.org
http://www.aldie.org/a_programs-smoking-cessation.php
http://www.aldie.org/a_programs-smoking-cessation.php


 
Aldie Counseling 
Center (Langhorne) 
 

 2291 Cabot 
Boulevard West 
Langhorne, PA 
19047 
 

(215) 345-8530 ext. 123 
tobacco@aldie.org 
http://www.aldie.org/a_programs-smoking-
cessation.php 
 
 
 
 

The Tobacco 
Treatment Program at 
Aldie Counseling 
Center is a 
comprehensive 
tobacco cessation 
counseling program 
open to adult Bucks 
County residents. 
 

St. Mary Medical 
Center Smoking 
Cessation 
 

 1201 Langhorne-
Newtown Rd., 
Langhorne, PA 
19047 
 

(215) 710-2264 
https://www.stmaryhealthcare.org/Smoking 
 
 

Stop Smoking Now 
classes 
 

Sellersville 
Outpatient Center, 
operated by Grand 
View Health 
 

 915 Lawn Avenue, 
Sellersville, PA 18960 
 

(215) 453-3208 
https://www.gvh.org/pulmonary-testing-and-
rehabilitation/ 
 

Pulmonary Testing and 
Rehabilitation + other 
asthma services 
 

Lenape Valley 
Foundation Tobacco 
Cessation Program 
 

 Doylestown Office: 
500 N. West Street  
Doylestown, PA 
18901 
 

(267) 893-5451 
https://www.lenapevf.org/adult-
services/tobacco-cessation-program/ 
 

Tobacco cessation 
counseling services 
are provided for 
mental health 
consumers in a group 
format that is open to 
all consumers, 
regardless of their 
stage of change or 
readiness to quit their 
tobacco use. The 
group is held weekly, 
is ongoing, and is 

mailto:tobacco@aldie.org
http://www.aldie.org/a_programs-smoking-cessation.php
http://www.aldie.org/a_programs-smoking-cessation.php
https://www.stmaryhealthcare.org/Smoking
https://www.gvh.org/pulmonary-testing-and-rehabilitation/
https://www.gvh.org/pulmonary-testing-and-rehabilitation/
https://www.lenapevf.org/adult-services/tobacco-cessation-program/
https://www.lenapevf.org/adult-services/tobacco-cessation-program/


facilitated by a nurse 
navigator or tobacco 
dependence 
professional, both 
proficient in 
knowledge in 
providing tobacco 
dependence 
education to mental 
health consumers. 
 

The Wellness 
Connection Tobacco 
Cessation 
 

 PO Box 904 Dublin, 
PA 18917 
 

(800) 200-2229 
info@connect2wellness.com 
http://www.connect2wellness.com/quit-
tobacco 
 
 
 

Available by 
Appointment Only, 
Book sessions online 
 

Doylestown Health 
 

 595 West State 
Street 
Doylestown, PA 
18901 
 

(215) 345-2200 
https://www.doylestownhealth.org/ 
 
 

Allergy services, 
pediatrics, pulmonary 
rehab 
 

 
Allergy & Asthma 
Care (Richboro 
office) 
 

 Suite 105 
130 Almshouse Road 
Richboro, PA 18954 
 

(215) 364-3688 
http://aacallergy.com/ 
 
 

All asthma and allergy 
services from 
treatment to testing 
 

Allergy & Asthma 
Specialists 
(Doylestown office) 
 

 599 West State 
Street 
The Pavilion at 
Doylestown Hospital 
Doylestown, PA 
18901 
 

(215) 230-7476  
http://www.86cough.com/About/Default.aspx 
 
 

The healthcare 
providers of Allergy & 
Asthma Specialists, PC 
function as 
consultants to the 
healthcare 
community, assisting 

mailto:info@connect2wellness.com
http://www.connect2wellness.com/quit-tobacco
http://www.connect2wellness.com/quit-tobacco
https://www.doylestownhealth.org/
http://aacallergy.com/
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 pediatricians, family 
practitioners and 
internists in the 
treatment of asthma, 
allergies (including 
food, drug, latex and 
insect), eczema, chest 
diseases and recurrent 
infections in adults, 
adolescents, children 
and infants. 
 

 


